
 

 

 
 

 

Staff Report 

 

Subject: Police Vehicle Purchase Program     

Department/Program: Police Department 

Explanation:  

Request permission to move forward with the purchase of three Dodge Durango Police Vehicles 

from Lou Fusz Dodge. 

We have budgeted $96,000 from the General Fund.  

We assembled and disseminated an RFP (Request for Proposal) for pricing on the new 2021 Dodge 

Durango. We received our only bid from Lou Fusz Automotive. Using their bid the purchase of the 

three vehicles is $93,585.  

The state contract for the same three vehicles sets our cost at $100,659.  

 

Recommendation: 

I recommend we move forward with the purchase of the three vehicles from Lou Fusz based on 
their Ballwin RFP bid. 
 

 

 

 

Submitted By:  Chief Douglas W. Schaeffler 

Date: January 14, 2021 


